
 
 

NAHMA Statement on Derek Chauvin Conviction 
 
Alexandria, Va., April 21, 2021 ― The National Affordable Housing Management Association (NAHMA) is 
heartened by the verdict delivered in Minneapolis yesterday, and prays that it brings a sense of justice 
to the family of George Floyd. But sadly, the verdict cannot temper the grief for the family of losing a 
loved one. And there are still too many families across the country mourning the loss of loved ones at 
the hands of hatred, cruelty, injustice and racism. The verdict is hopefully a step forward on our national 
journey to eradicate racism of any kind—overt, subtle, systemic and beyond. NAHMA stands in support 
of this movement forward to ensure equity, inclusion and justice in all aspects of life in America. 
 
NAHMA is the leading voice for affordable housing management, advocating on behalf of multifamily 
property managers and owners whose mission is to provide quality affordable housing. NAHMA 
supports legislative and regulatory policy that promotes the development and preservation of decent 
and safe affordable housing, is a vital resource for technical education and information and fosters 
strategic relations between government and industry. NAHMA’s membership represents 75% of the 
affordable housing industry, and includes its most distinguished multifamily owners and management 
companies. Visit www.nahma.org for more information. 
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